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May 15, 2023 

RESIGNATION: ACCA EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, WAYNE MORISHITA 
 
It is with mixed emotion that we announce Wayne Morishita will be leaving the role of Executive 
Director of the Alberta Continuing Care Association (ACCA) at the end of May to spend more time with 
his family. We thank Wayne for his contributions during his time with the ACCA and for working 
collaboratively with the Board to determine the best time for his departure. We wish him the best in his 
future endeavors. 

  
Wayne's leadership and advocacy have had a positive impact on the continuing care industry, and we 
are grateful for his guidance and support during this time of transition. Under his leadership, ACCA made 
significant contributions and advancements in the sector, including a full sector-wide review of 
continuing care, COVID-19 funding for operators, liability protection legislation, and more. 

  
As a member-elected Board of Directors, we remain committed to supporting our membership and have 
developed a thoughtful action plan for ACCA operations during this transition. We will commence the 
recruitment process of a new ACCA leadership role, and additional details on the search will be shared in 
the coming weeks. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the ACCA at info@ab-
cca.ca. 

  
Thank you for your ongoing support of ACCA and the continuing care industry. 
 
Sincerely, 

   
Feisal Keshavjee 
Chair, ACCA Board of Directors 
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